

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BUILDING 1 HEINEMAN PLACE HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

> ctammaro@harrison-ny.gov 914-670-3028



Catherine Tammaro
Director of Community Services



MEMO

January 19, 2024

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations for the Harrison Food Pantry:

\$2000.00 from an Anonymous Donor – January check \$138.00 from Stop and Shop Blooming Buds – check

Total - \$2138.00

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you, Catherine